
 
 

 
  

  

Crime Prevention - Video Doorbells  
 

 
 

Can I please draw your attention to an offer from Ring.com regarding discounts on 
their products.  
Cumbria Neighbourhood Watch Association have used Video Doorbells from 
Ring.com working with Cumbria Police and Victim Support in recent years to 
provide them to vulnerable individuals and as a result the project has been a 
resounding success. 
  
As such I would like to bring to your attention that Ring.com are currently offering 
discounts on their products.  
  
If you visit the Ring.com website you will see each product and the reduced cost. 
  
However, the offer is only valid until 23:59 GMT Thursday 4th April 2024, while 
stocks last.  
  
Everything you want/need to know about video doorbells etc is explained on the 
Ring.com website. 
  
In addition to the above, the 2nd Gen Video Doorbell, which is very easy to set up 
and fit is also available from Argos for £59.99 which is a reduction of £40 and 
represents good value. 
  
Hope this is of value to you. 
Kind regards 
Joe Murray QPM  

 


